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Section 7 – Regulation FD
 
Item 7.01 Regulation FD Disclosure.
 Hurricane Wilma has caused much of Southern Florida to be without power and water utilities, resulting in significant interruptions to businesses in the area. One
of the nurse recruitment brands of AMN Healthcare Services, Inc. (the “company”), Preferred Healthcare Staffing (“PHS”), is headquartered in Ft. Lauderdale,
Florida, one of the areas affected. The company also has some of its O’Grady Peyton International (“OGP”) brand operations in its Ft. Lauderdale office.
 
All of our corporate employees and healthcare professionals working in Florida are safe. Our disaster recovery plan has been implemented, and our other offices
in areas of the country have assumed the operations of our Florida office. Some PHS and OGP employees are temporarily relocating to some of our other offices
in order to maintain their productivity. It is too early to assess whether the effects of Hurricane Wilma will have any impact on the company’s results for the
fourth quarter of 2005 or beyond. However, at this stage, it appears unlikely that any impact would be material to our overall results.
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